MIDFIRST BANK

March 2, 2017

Peter Hays — via email

Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety

Dear Mr. Hays:

MidFirst Bank as personal representative of the estate of Rick L. Hunt is requesting a 30 day extension to
reply to issues on both the Big R Pit as well as the Miller Pit. MidFirst Bank has no documentation
regarding either pit and are relying on personnel from the leasee Schmidt Construction for information
and documentation.

Please let me know if you have any questions. | can be reached at (303) 376-3882 or you may contact
Jeff Kadavy at (303) 376-3893.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Sherman
First Assistant Vice President
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